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General Comment

It is reasonable to base the interest rate assumption used to calculate an employer’s withdrawal liability on
the market price of purchasing annuities from private insurers, however, if the actuary can develop a

reasonable economic assumption of the future value of the assets in question, this estimate should be
considered.
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